
 

   

     
  

    
       

 

April 5, 2004 

Press Release No 239/04 

REMOVAL OF CAPSIZED VEHICLES ALONG NH-40 

Shillong, April 5, 2004: In order to ensure free flow of traffic along the National Highway 40, the 
Deputy Commissioner, Ri Bhoi District, Nongpoh has appealed to the general public to cooperate 
with the District Administration in removing vehicles that have met with accidents or capsized along 
the Highway within an hour of occurrence, in case the MVI is not available in Station. 


